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Policy Statement: Program proposals and leaders for short-term, discipline 
specific programs 

 
Discipline-specific programs shall be proposed and led by University of Colorado at 
Boulder faculty involved in the instructional program. The Study Abroad Committee will 
consider a proposal for a short-term program only if the proposer holds appointment 
(including emeriti) as tenured faculty, tenure-track faculty, instructor, or senior instructor. 
Proposals from others will not be considered. Furthermore, the program must be 
supervised at the overseas site by a CU Boulder faculty member who shall also serve as 
the instructor of record for the offered course. 
 
Approved by the Study Abroad Committee on January 29, 1999 and reaffirmed by the 
Study Abroad Committee on February 26, 2007. 
 

 


